
From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
To: Tina Huerta
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hensley, Chad, EMNRD; Velez, Nelson, EMNRD
Subject: (Extension Approval) Nicholas BJ Pipeline (nAPP2127158509)
Date: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 9:09:00 AM
Attachments: image002.png

RE: Incident #NAPP2127158509
 
Tina,
 
Your request for an extension to March 22nd, 2022 is approved.
 
 
Robert Hamlet ● Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210
575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

 
 

From: Tina Huerta <Tina_Huerta@eogresources.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 28, 2021 1:29 PM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: Nicholas BJ Pipeline (nAPP2127158509) Characterization/Remediation Plan
Extension Request
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.

Good afternoon Mr. Hamlet,
 
I have not seen a response on this extension. Do you happen to know where we stand with this
extension. I was just wondering if I missed something from you.
 
Thank you sir and have a Happy New Year!
 

From: Tina Huerta 
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 9:29 AM
To: Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us; Alan & Cheryl <ahowell@pvtn.net>; Austin Weyant
<austin@atkinseng.com>
Cc: Andrea Felix <Andrea_Felix@eogresources.com>; Katie Jamison
<Katie_Jamison@eogresources.com>; BODEE EUDY <BODEE_EUDY@eogresources.com>; Michael
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Yemm <Michael_Yemm@eogresources.com>
Subject: Nicholas BJ Pipeline (nAPP2127158509) Characterization/Remediation Plan Extension
Request
 
Good Morning,
 
EOG Resources, Inc. respectfully requests an extension to March 22, 2022, for the
Characterization/Remediation Plan for the below listed location. 
 
Nicholas BJ Pipeline
nAPP2127158509
 
Due to encountering multiple unmarked lines in the investigation area, the environmental consultant
has additional time is needed to safely identify all lines and to allow time for further assessment
activities. The consultant believes that March 22, 2022, is an attainable timeframe to safely
complete the Characterization/Remediation Plan.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Tina Huerta
Regulatory Specialist
Direct: 575.748.4168
Cell: 575.703.3121
Email: tina_huerta@eogresources.com

     Artesia Division
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